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October 6, 2014 
 

 

Dear BPC Member: 

 

Our fall fundraiser is just days away, and I am writing to encourage you to 

financially support this important event.  The money raised on Saturday, October 

11, will help to underwrite some of the costs associated with the distribution of  

BPC Endorsement Ballots in support of candidates in the upcoming General 

Election.  

 

If you have purchased your seat or an ad for the brunch on Saturday, thank you!  If 

you have not yet reserved a seat, please do so as soon as you can.  I am asking that 

Caucus members participate by purchasing at least one seat for Saturday’s event. 

Come and bring a friend, a neighbor or a co-worker to help us make this an 

outstanding brunch in support of candidates.  If your schedule does not permit you 

to join us on Saturday, I am asking that you show your support by purchasing at 

least one ticket. To ensure the success of this fundraiser, we need the active 

participation of every Caucus member!  Members of the community look for and 

use our endorsement ballots.  Please help us fulfill our mission of educating the 

community by supporting your Caucus’ event.   

 

If you have questions about purchasing a seat or a table, please contact Dee Jones  

(dee_j40@yahoo.com) or Kim Webb (kimwebb366@hotmail.com)  who are 

serving as co-chairs of the fall fundraiser committee.  We look forward to seeing 

you on Saturday, and we appreciate your support! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Gloria Rembert, Chair 

 

 

WE NEED YOUR SUPPORT! 

Reserve your seat today! 
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